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In the above publication, Amelaid Houmadi, was omitted in
error from the list of authors. This error has now been
rectified in the original article. The updated Author contri-
butions and Biographical sketches are below.

Author contributions

BD led the data collection, data analysis and drafting of the
article. KG conducted data collection and analysis and made
comments on the article. HD helped draft and edit the art-
icle. DS, AH and IS advised on survey design and collected
field data. MH and JD supported data analysis and provided
comments on the article. RY oversaw the design and deliv-
ery of the study and drafted and edited the article.

Biographical sketches

BRONWEN DAN IE L and KATHLEEN GREEN were involved in a
major terrestrial biodiversity assessment of the Comoros, including

surveying Livingstone’s fruit bat. HUGH DOULTON is Technical Dir-
ector of the Comorian NGO Dahari, for whom AMELA ID HOUMAD I ,
I SHAKA SA ID and DAN IE L SAL IM work as ecological technicians.
They have worked together on ecological research in the Comoros
for the past  years and are currently implementing a major Critical
Ecosystem Partnership Fund programme to identify conservation pri-
orities on Anjouan, as well as piloting a payment for ecosystem ser-
vices approach to protecting key roost sites of Livingstone’s fruit bat.
MIKE HUDSON and JE F F DAWSON are conservation scientists.
R ICHARD YOUNG was the lead scientist on the Comoros biodiversity
assessment.
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